
 
The Lodi Gas Storage, L.L.C. Safety Plan includes provisions  

to comply with GO 112-F Subpart G. 

Wh is t leblow er Not ice

 

Any employee or independent contractor of Lodi Gas Storage, who in good 

faith, believes that unsafe conditions, services or facilities of the utility threaten 

the health or safety of its patrons, the employees or the public, has the right to 

report the conditions to the California Public Utilities Commission.  The 

employee can report the conditions by calling the Commission’s Whistleblower 

Hotline at 1(800) 649-7570, either anonymously or by giving the employee’s 

name, or by sending an e-mail with the pertinent facts and / or documentation 

to safetyhotline@cpuc.ca.gov.  This requirement shall be in addition to any 

right the employee has to contact any other State or Federal agency, if the 

employee has reasonable cause to believe that the information discloses a 

violation of a state or federal statute, or a violation or noncompliance with a 

state or federal rule or regulations.  The California Public Utilities Commission 

prohibits California natural gas utilities from retaliating against any employee, 

who reports, in good faith, unsafe conditions to the Commission.   


